
State Fire Marshal Qualifications; SB 387

SB 387 changes the State Fire Marshal's qualifications.  The qualifications no longer 
require  the  State  Fire  Marshal  to  have  knowledge  of  building  construction,  but  require  the 
individual to have no less than five-years' experience in fire prevention and inspection, safety 
inspection, or investigation, or any combination of experience.
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